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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 971 requires members of law enforcement to attend training courses that include a minimum 

of two hours on sexual assault issues beginning January 1, 2020. The course will be included in 

the basic training services provided by the Council on Law Enforcement Education Training. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

CLEET already provides this training in the Basic Academy and anticipates no fiscal impact 

from SB971. 

 

Prepared by: Council on Law Enforcement Education Training 

  


